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Haga clic aquí para español.

April 2nd Mass will be led by the grade 2.

Would you like a great breakfast? Students in grades 4-7
are selling Omelet Breakfast tickets or you can purchase a

ticket in the office or parish office.

TIME TO CALL GOV. WALZ

https://conta.cc/3XDiASq
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgfDA1YNdVlS_T95TIvlWYUGSIk9f0DXeiKXBFNtV5Sj-BmQ/viewform?usp=dialog
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=5804145b-0426-40cc-a36d-37a3156fa241


A MESSAGE FROM THE OFFICE FOR THE MISSION
OF CATHOLIC EDUCATION/ARCHDIOCESE OF ST.
PAUL/MINNEAPOLIS

Important update on nonpublic pupil aid
 
Unfortunately, Governor Tim Walz has doubled down on his proposal to
eliminate nonpublic pupil education aid and transportation aid in his updated
budget released March 21. If passed, Gov. Walz’s budget would cut more
than $100 million in aid over two years. These cuts would go into effect on
July 1.

Also, legislation has recently been introduced in the House (H.F. 2433) and
Senate (S.F. 2255) to make these harmful cuts and includes a repeal of
statutes that protect this funding in Minnesota law. There is a hearing for this
legislation in the House Education Finance Committee on March 27, and a
hearing in the Senate Education Finance Committee could also occur soon. 

Given these serious developments, we ask that you keep connecting with
your elected officials and sharing resources with school families to advocate
against this elimination. Your partnership will make a big difference for our
students and their families. The following resources will help
you advocate and communicate the importance of nonpublic pupil aid to
policymakers.

Please take a moment to call Governor Walz's office (651-201-3400) and
respectfully urge him to drop this harmful proposal. CLICK this link with AND
TAKE ACTION!

Our Book Fair is
coming at the end

of April (see
information below).

We need helpers
for set up and take

down.

Please click the
image on your left

or scan the QR
code on the poster

(to the left) to
volunteer.

https://archspm.us16.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e5fca4c28def6c4a88b0a97cc&id=25ac932390&e=073e92bd35
https://email-mg.flocknote.com/c/eJwkzU1uxCAMQOHTwDIyNhnwgkU3uUYVflJQCa4mtFFvX416gPe-HJwhdFaXYJxFRrYGdA0Pa4AZ3MEuUnn4x2EoOrvCmr0hQ7oFBFyBcDUMhH7hHD1m9nHHBKlEZeHokj6HzLIkOXUPdc6vS9Gbwk3hdt_3co60zyq9pUWeHwq3Pc0m4x2JmPQrbTkQeH5J-hmuut8jf-defpWFK1WRLsc1s5xt_E_0T8C_AAAA__-GRkBA


SAVE the DATES
We have some GREAT events coming up this Spring...the year is flying by.
Mark your calendars now!

 

 

 

Grandparent and Special Friend Day sign-up
begins Sunday, April 6th!



 

 

Sign-up for Snack Cart.    

Contact the Office.   

 2024-2025 School

Calendar

Lunch and Breakfast

Menus

Sign-up for SDS Saint

Watch

Contact the Principal
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